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Teleconference Minutes 
 

Meeting 07.01.2021 

 

 

Committee Members: 

 

Chair:             Annie Chang           

Secretary:      Ursula Haack       

Treasurer:      Renee Muirhead     

Present:          Annie Chang, Ursula Haack, Nadine Griffiths        

                                                                                                                          

Apologies:   Kimbra Thomas, Renee Muirhead, Megan Bater, Sophia Dong        

  

 

Item Topic Lead 
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Previous minutes: Acknowledged 
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2 2021 planning 

➢ The NDC SIG is aiming for three virtual presentations in 2021, with the first 

session planned for April.  

➢ The next candidate is Krystal Furey, speech pathologist, NICU RNSH, 

Sydney. 

➢ Call for further input from members for presentations. 

➢ Some suggestions for future presentations were mentioned 

• Importance of sibling inclusion in the NICU, Nadine to follow up 

possible presenter for this topic 
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Insert title here 

➢ The NDC SIG will contribute with a NDC workshop at the ACNN national 

conference in September 2021. The workshop will be conducted by Nadine 

Griffiths. 

➢ The development of a Neurodevelopmental Care Guideline by the NDC SIG 

was discussed. 

➢ First action: 

• A proposal for approval will be articulated to the ACNN executive 

committee, the proposal will be included in the annual report of the 

SIG and put forward at the next ACNN executive meeting 

➢ Annual report to be submitted by 28thFebruary2021 

➢ Social media  

• Clarification regarding the need to reference facts from virtual 

presentations on social media is needed 

• More input from members is required for social media contributions 

by the NDC SIG 
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 Megan Bater has informed the NDC SIG from her withdrawal as ordinary member.   

We wish Megan all the best and hope to welcome her back at some time in the 

future. 
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6 Next meeting 

11.02.2021 

19:30 – 20:30 AEDT (Sydney time) 

Meeting ID: 591 345 722 

Password: 500 228 
  

 

 

 

 

 


